
AR49110 
 
 
Andrew Serba 
Strategic Initiatives Manager 
City of Cold lake 
5513 - 48 Avenue 
Cold Lake, AB  T9M 1A1 
 
Dear Andrew Serba: 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on your Investing in Canada Infrastructure 
Program (ICIP) application for the IR 149A Storm Water Drainage project. 
 
I regret to inform you that your project has not been selected to proceed to the federal 
application stage. With over 700 Expressions of Interest received, the program was 
significantly over-subscribed. 
 
I encourage you to visit the ICIP website: www.alberta.ca/icip in spring 2020 for updates 
on a potential future program intake. Should another intake occur, you are welcome to 
re-apply for ICIP funding for this project. New project submissions will be accepted. 
 
I recognize the challenges this decision may present to your project and wish you the 
best of luck going forward. Should you have further questions, please contact 
Alberta Infrastructure’s ICIP program staff at alberta.icip@gov.ab.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Shannon Flint 
Deputy Minister 
 

 

 
 
Deputy Minister 
3rd Floor, Infrastructure Building 
6950 – 113 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta  T6H 5V7 
Telephone:  780-427-3835 
Fax:  780-422-6565 
www.infrastructure.alberta.ca 
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